
News story: Laura Jane report and
flyer published

Our report on the fatal capize of the fishing vessel Laura Jane on 7 May
2018, is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, the subsequent actions taken
and recommendation made: read more.

A safety flyer to the fishing industry summarising the accident and detailing
the safety lessons learned, has also been produced.

Press enquiries

Press enquiries during office hours 01932 440015

Press enquiries out of hours 020 7944 4292

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-laura-jane-report-and-flyer-published/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-laura-jane-report-and-flyer-published/
https://www.gov.uk/maib-reports/capsize-of-fishing-vessel-laura-jane-with-loss-of-1-life
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/safety-lessons-assessing-safe-loading-limits-of-fishing-vessels

